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Hydro crews working on Territory 
 
(Kahnawake – 5, Enníska/February 2013) The Mohawk Council of Kahnawà:ke would 
like to inform the community that Hydro-Quebec crews will be working on power lines on 
the Territory beginning Monday, February 10th. The work will last for approximately four 
(4) weeks. 
 
A crew of eight (8) technicians with trucks and all-terrain vehicles will be working on 
Power Lines 1201 and 1202 on towers 80 to 104. These towers are located between 
Route 138 and Route 132. 
 
We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 

SUGGESTED INSTRUCTIONS FOR MEDIA 
 
Please mention at your discretion until Friday, March 7th at 5pm. 
For further information on this release contact Gene Diabo at 450-632-7500, ext. 2254 
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